

SETH HILL, TRANSPORTATION DIRECTOR NEW BERLIN CUSD16 300 E. ELLIS ST. NEW BERLIN, IL 62670 217-488-2040 EXT. 235

September Board Report

Transportation

- Sent buses for general maintenance
- Sent buses for bi-yearly inspections
- Mechanic is working on issues on buses
- Continued recertification of drivers
- Creation of a new incoming pre k route to help with time spent on the bus.
- Routes are still evolving based on riders.
- Training and certification of new drivers.
- New Drivers sent for written and behind the wheel testing.
- Alignment of seating charts to help with discipline
- Back to School Tailgate Party for Drivers
- Coverage of routes and sporting events after school
- Continued organization and management of budget

Open positions

- o Bus Driver
- Bus Monitor

• Pretzel positives

• Welcoming Patrick Lillie and Angie Marr as new drivers to help us cover routes.

 Huge Thank you to Brian Bandy and Jenn Spann and Kris Neuman for helping us cover routes while getting the new drivers trained.